
   

 

 

 

 
The list below shows planned closures and detours as part of highway, bike, and pedestrian improvement projects. 
Detour signs and flaggers will be utilized as needed, to assist motorists through closures.  
Please note, these closures are subject to change.  

 
Week of August 27 

 
• Residents and motorists should expect the I-5/eastbound SR 78 connector to CLOSE from Sunday, August 27 

at 11:30 p.m. until Monday, August 28 at 5 a.m. to remove concrete barriers. Please stay alert and drive with 
caution near the work area. Detour signage will be in place to guide motorists around this closure. 
 

• Residents and motorists should expect the northbound I-5 Las Flores Drive on-ramp to be CLOSED Sunday, 
August 27 and will reopen at 5 a.m. on Monday, August 28. Motorists can detour using southbound I-5 to 
Carlsbad Village Drive and then enter northbound I-5. This closure will allow crews to safely reconfigure the on-
ramp. Detour signage will be in place to guide motorists around this closure.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Construction Schedule –  
Night Work and Closures 



   

 

 

 

• Residents and motorists should expect intermittent daytime and nighttime construction noise, lane closures, 
and ramp closures along Manchester Avenue at I-5 for utility work, grading, landscaping, and maintenance.  
o Daytime work will take place on Monday, August 28, through Friday, September 1, from 7 a.m. – 5 p.m.  
o Nighttime work will take place Sunday, August 27, through Thursday, August 31, from 9 p.m. – 5 a.m. 

 
• Residents and motorists should expect intermittent daytime and nighttime construction noise along I-5 between 

Lomas Santa Fe Drive in Solana Beach and Palomar Airport Road in Carlsbad for landscaping and maintenance 
work.  
o Daytime work will take place on Monday, August 28, through Friday, September 1, from 7 a.m. – 5 p.m. 
o Nighttime work will take place Sunday, August 27, through Thursday, August 31, from 9 p.m. – 5 a.m. 

 
• Residents and motorists should expect intermittent daytime and nighttime construction noise, lane closures, and 

ramp closures along I-5 between Palomar Airport Road in Carlsbad and Cassidy Street in Oceanside for 
pavement, drainage, electrical, landscaping, and irrigation work.  
o Daytime work will take place on Monday, August 28, through Friday, September 1, from 7 a.m. – 5 p.m.  
o Nighttime work will take place Sunday, August 27, through Thursday, August 31, from 9 p.m. – 5 a.m. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Sign up for project updates at BuildNCC.com 

or text BuildNCC to (760) 454-0077 to receive construction alerts.  
For questions, please call (844) NCC-0050. 

https://www.keepsandiegomoving.com/build-NCC/buildNCC-introduction.aspx

